
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Attached is an invitation to ‘Otterham’s Family Easter Bingo Eggstravaganda’. 

This event has been kindly organised by ’The Friends’ and will take place on Friday 23rd March from 

2pm ‘til 3:30pm in the School hall. 

The cost is £1 per person and includes four games of bingo with the chance to win Eggcellent Easter 

egg prizes. 

Refreshments will also be available to buy.  

Please note that if you would like your child to take part, then Years RECEPTION-YR 2 (and including 

yr2) MUST be accompanied by a parent or carer.  Years 3-6 will be able to attend without an adult as 

some staff will be present, but will still need the permission slip to be completed. 

Please fill in the slip below to tell us if you would like to attend and how many other people you will 

be bringing or to give permission for your child to attend alone (Y3-6 only) 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible, at this very eggciting event!    

Kind regards, as always, 

Miss Forbes.  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I give my child__________________________ YR ___________permission to attend bingo. 

Please circle - I will  / will not be attending and require __________ number of seats. 

 

Signed_________________________________________. Date____________________________ 

 


